
Westbury Middle School
PHOTO RELEASE

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Throughout the school year, photographs or videos
may be taken of students for use in district or
school-produced publications/videos/websites or
by the news media.  If you DO NOT wish to have
photographs or videos of your child taken, please
click on the link below and complete the form.

            

Please note that this does not apply to yearbook
photos.

WMS Administration
Mrs. Felicia H. Crawford, Principal

Dr. Christy Baralis, Assistant Principal
Dr. Christie Thiel, Assistant Principal

https://forms.gle/QPuEni77uhzPRFSn9
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